CITY OF COLORADO SPRINGS QUESTION B7
SHALL THE CITY SAVE APPROXIMATELY $30,000 PER TABOR
ELECTION BY MAILING ONE ELECTION NOTICE (INSTEAD OF TWO) TO
ELECTORS BY CHANGING THE CITY CHARTER SECTION 7-90(c)(2) TO
READ IN PART: “THE CITY SHALL MAIL AT THE LOWEST COST ONE (1)
NOTICE OR ONE (1) SET OF NOTICES TITLED, AS APPROPRIATE,
‘NOTICE OF ELECTION TO INCREASE TAXES/TO INCREASE DEBT/ON A
CITIZEN PETITION/ON A REFERRED MEASURE’ ADDRESSED TO ‘ALL
REGISTERED VOTERS' AT EACH MAILING ADDRESS OF ONE (1) OR
MORE REGISTERED ELECTORS” IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE TIME
REQUIREMENTS SET FORTH IN COLORADO CONSTITUTION ARTICLE X,
SECTION 20(3)(b) AS AMENDED?

If approved, the City of Colorado Springs shall be authorized to mail only one
set of TABOR election notices per TABOR election to each mailing address
of one or more registered electors. In general or coordinated elections, the
TABOR election notice will generally be forwarded to the County Clerk to be
included with those TABOR notices from other jurisdictions. In the April City
election, one notice or set of TABOR election notices will be mailed to each
address of one or more registered electors by the City. By mailing only one
set of TABOR election notices, instead of two now required due to different
mailing dates set forth in the City Charter and Colorado Constitution, the City
will save approximately $30,000 per TABOR election.

C)D YES
D NO




